
MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Don Schuette 

Date: Thursday, June 02, 2022 

Re: I55 Substation Bid Tabulations 

Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

 

Attached, please find the bid tabulations and recommendations for the I55 Substation Project. There 
are two parts to this project, one part is for the materials and labor to finish the build out of the 
substation structures, foundations, structures, erection and materials, the other bid is for the 
transmission line interconnection, including poles, foundations, line work, and required materials.  

I recommend we move forward with accepting both of these bids for this project. 

If you have further question, comments or concerns, please let me know. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Don Schuette 

Director of Electric Utilities 


